July 30, 2024

Dear Mayor Tok Bahadur Waiba, Mayor of Mandan-Deupur Municipality,
Kavrepalanchowk District of Bagmati Province of Nepal

Sympathy to Nepal over damage caused by heavy rain

We are deeply saddened to hear that heavy rain has caused floods, landslides, lightning

strikes, and other severe damage in many parts of Nepal.

We would like to express our heartfelt condolences to the victims and extend our

sympathy to all those affected by the disaster.

According to information from the Embassy of Japan in Nepal, your municipality is
not included in the affected area, but we sincerely hope that Mayor Tok Bahadur Waiba
and all citizens are safe.

Fujinomiya City will always be with the people of Nepal.
We pray for everyone's safety and that the affected areas can return to normal soon.
Sincerely yours,_
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Hidetada Sudo

Mayor of Fujinomiya City



